

PURSTON INFANT SCHOOL

Nunn's Lane, Featherstone Tel: 01977 704344 www.purstoninfants.co.uk

24th May 2024

Dear Families

As part of our topic 'Superheroes' we have been offered a fantastic opportunity from a company called 'Dantastic Education' to visit school with a superhero workshop. We will get a chance to view a wide range of gadgets, costumes and weapons, find out superhero facts and take part in superhero storytelling.

The cost of this visit is £8.50 per child. The workshop will be held on Friday 12th July. We would need a voluntary contribution paid into school by Friday 5th July.

The workshop will take place in our normal school hours. **No refunds will be given for absences**

Please complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 5th July 2024.

Many thanks for your support,

Miss Crossley, Mrs Hall, Miss Howitt and Mrs Gascoyne.



		The best you do
I wish my child		-
Signed	Parent/Carer Dat	te

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.

Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503 social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk